
January 6nd, 2014

Dear Fuller Families,
Welcome back to the first full week of 2014!  The one-day-week was a nice way to re-enter school and to start the New Year, but now we are back “on pace” and ready for the excitement of teaching and learning. 

Please tell your children that Monday is a day 6.  HR teachers will remind students of this to avoid any confusion.  We are running the usual clubs and student activities listed below, but you will notice that there are no activities listed under Fuller Dates This Week.  This is a rare occasion!

Some of the professional development activities for staff that we are running at Fuller may interest you:

At Monday’s Faculty meeting, we will be discussing formative assessments.  These are the many ways that teachers can quickly check for student understanding, which is basically getting inside their heads to see how they are making meaning of the lesson.  We will be discussing the importance of formative assessments, and how to use this “on the spot” type of assessment to help us meet the learning needs of all our students.  When teachers know which kids are struggling with which concepts before the test or quiz, they can provide additional, specific instruction to support students.  We will know that we are being successful with this when more and more students are achieving at high levels.
Also this week, several teachers will be engaged in learning more about co-teaching.  They will explore the different ways to utilize this model (having two teachers in the classroom) to benefit all students by being able to create learning opportunities that challenge and support a wide range of learners.  
The theme that you will notice is the unwavering resolve that the Fuller staff has for helping all students reach higher levels of success than ever before.  We are making great strides in this area, and there is an excitement at Fuller that is wonderful to be part of.
Have a great week!

Regards,

Sharon
Future Fuller Dates 
January 15th

iRobot is coming to work with the Engineering Club after school from 3-4 pm January 20th

NO SCHOOL Martin Luther King Jr. Day
January 27th

Fuller School Council 5:30 – 7:00 p.m. in the Fuller library

January 27th

Fuller PTO 7:00- 8:00 p.m. in the Fuller Library


January 27th

Fuller School Council 5:30 – 7:00p.m. in the Fuller library

January 27th

Fuller PTO 7:00-8:00 p.m. in the Fuller library

January 31st

NO SCHOOL --- Professional Development

February 6th

Early Release

February 12th
Jazz Bands from all 3 middle schools and two jazz bands from the high school will perform in the Fuller auditorium. Several hundred people expected to attend.  More information forthcoming


February 17th

NO SCHOOL PRESIDENTS’ DAY

February 18th -21st
NO SCHOOL – Winter Recess

February 27th

Early Release  

Important Topics

PARENT PICK-UP/DROP OFF 

Students can ONLY be dropped off in the side (Mass Bay Community College) parking lot.  For safety reasons, students should not be dropped off in front of the school.  Drivers please take note and respect signs in front of the school and traffic monitors.  Please drive slowly while on or near school property.

FULLER WEBSITE    
We have a great website that is updated by our talented webmaster, Joe Pagano.  We hope that the information here will be an excellent communication tool for families.  As we work to improve the website’s effectiveness, please give us feedback.  Check it out at http://framingham.k12.ma.us/fuller.cfm
FULLER PTO

Fuller PTO has a Facebook page!  Be sure to check it out and become a “friend” of this page to stay connected with PTO activities.  Please sign up for the PTO newsletter by contacting fullerpto@gmail.com 
ATTENDANCE PROCEDURES

Regular, on time attendance to school is strongly associated with academic achievement.  Please make sure that you are encouraging your child to be on time and present every day, unless they have a fever or vomiting.  Students who are repeatedly tardy without an excuse will be assigned consequences such as lunch detention and/or office detention.

FULLER PARENT CENTER

We are very excited to announce that our Parent Center, located in the Guidance Office, is now open to parents and guardians of Fuller students.  The hours are 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., and parents need to sign-in at Guidance and provide a form of ID.  There are four computers with internet access and soon, we will open the Parent Portal of X2 for parents and students to check progress.

Clubs/After School Activities  It is not too late for kids to join a club!!  Encourage your child to stop in to any of the following clubs.
Late buses are up and running Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  After school buses will pick up students at 4:15 p.m. and bus them home.  The following clubs are offered on the following days:

Study Center-Library: 3-4 every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday

After School Activities: in the Gym 3–4 every Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 

Math Club: 2:30-3:30 every Thursday in Rm. B45


Politics and Current events: 3-4 every Wednesday in Rm. B24

Jazz Choir: 7–8 a.m. on Thurs. & Fri. Rm. C13; Jazz Band: 7–8 a.m. on Thurs. & Fri. Rm. C20

Yearbook Club: 3 – 4 every other Wednesday; Dates are as follows: Oct. 23; Nov. 6; Nov. 20; Dec. 4; Dec. 18; Jan. 8

Student Council: 2:30–3:30 every Thursday in Rm. B40

Future Science and Engineers Coming - meets Wednesdays

